
 
 
November 1, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. (“API”) 
 2019 IRM Distribution Rate Application (EB-2018-0017) 
 Response to OEB Staff Interrogatories 
 

 
Please find accompanying this letter, two (2) copies of the API’s responses to interrogatories 
posed by Board staff. 
 
A PDF version of these responses, along with a revised version of the OEB’s 2019 IRM Rate 
Generator Model and GA Analysis Workform, will be filed via the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System.  The IRM Rate Generator Model will require further updates to reflect the 
final inflation factor for 2019 IRM applications, once determined by the Board.  
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (905) 871-0330 extension 3278. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By: 
 
 
Gregory Beharriell, P. Eng. 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
Encl. 
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